
 

 

 

  Our 2023 Danish Brotherhood #14 Salvation Army Bellringers!  
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According to the Salvation Army, we collected a record $663.95 for the day. Modern Woodman doubled the amount! 



                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Happy January! This will be my 
last President’s Corner and 
wish to thank all the members 
for the honor of serving as your 
President this past year. It has 
been a very up and down year 
for the brotherhood. Let’s all 
pray that 2023 will be a great 
year.  I will still be serving on  

the board as Past President and will work to keep 
moving the Lodge forward. I hope to see everyone at 
the general meetings on the 1st & 3rd Tuesdays of every 

month. Thank you again.   Joe Vaughn 

We would like to thank so many of our members who have quickly 
returned their renewal notices, and so many who have donated 
additional money to our building fund. If you haven’t returned your 
renewal yet (and we truly hope you do), please do so soon. 

There will be installation of newly elected officers on our first 
meeting in January 2023.  We hope as many members as possible 
will attend.  We have 2 long time members returning to the board 
and would like to thank retiring members Rick Wade and Rob Nelson 
for their years of service. 

If you know of any business who may be interested in placing an ad 
in Viking Views, we currently have space available. 

A long-time former member, Darrell Bohn, has passed away.  His 
brother Jim Bohn was also a former member.  

Darrell Bohn 1941-2022 



  

   On the mend – Jeff Bernhardt, Dave Hamelink, Jason Kreier, Rick Wade and Gary Sorensen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to our Brothers in January 2023! 

06th  Tom Pomatto                            22nd  William Hafke 

08th  Willard Holland                         24th  Ron Fechner 

13th  Jeff McDonell                            25th  David Thompson 

18th  Joe Vaughn                                28th  Kris Ray 

19th  Tim Trottier                                29th  Dick Rudin 

22nd  Tab Baker 

If I missed anyone, I apologize.  Please contact me. 

Danish Brotherhood Christmas Party 

Swedish American Club, December 9th, 2022 

         

 

         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               Additional Christmas party pictures 

            

         

  

Christmas party pictures courtesy of Duane Kreier.  Thanks to all the people that helped 
set up, brought dishes to share, and stayed afterward to help clean up.  Thanks also to 
John Larsen and John Eric Larsen for running the raffle.  We actually made a profit! 
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